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Two Oregon Institute of Technology students worked with the Bureau of Land 
Management on a recent project along the Oregon and California border.  Geomatics students 
from OIT, Kevin Mulder and Keith Sibley, were given instructions from BLM to research and 
locate survey monuments along the state border in Klamath County. 

The graduating seniors completed the research of the survey monuments using resources 
including the Klamath County Surveyor’s Office and the BLM Field Notes archives.  The 
students then had to locate the survey monuments using the research and a hand-held GPS unit.  
Most of the field notes the students used to locate the monuments date back to the 1950’s and 
some back to the early 1900’s.   


